10 April 2007 Dear Eric, received yours of 2 April, postmarked 3 April, on 6 April,
containing cover b/w Hidden Face of Terrorism (if you have another complete copy, please
pass one along; mine was so popular at WSP I just had to leave it with the WNs there); 30
March to Dave b/w July 10th from Harold; 30 March to Jason b/w blood sacrifices: and
something else I recall that I was forced to put into circulation before responding to
this correspondence. If that's Jason Ludwig aka LaRue, that's a really good guy and a good
investment in future activism. Stubborn though, but that just translates to
sticktoitiveness after assimilating. Please also send copies of your Feb and Mar
correspondence to Mrs. Miller re Zundel, I had to send those to Kentucky, for associates
who were misguidedly enamored of him there. I'd like replacements because those are
valuable historical documents and necessary reference material.

I received the PRP material without problems and am waiting for PDA responses to
perfect some of the claims.

You should be receiving Mail Rejection file numbers 12874 and 13124, upon which
I'd like detailed commentary before deciding what to do about them. Your suggestions, as
always, are hereby solicited.

Re your analysis of the Maguuire situation, I'll take your advice to heart and
try to remedy these issues with my counselor here. My great concern is allowing the
ambiguity created by Maguire's last correspondence to go unrebutted and thereby allow its
future use as a pretext to false disciplinary charges here. More likely, it will be used
to justify another IMU program upon the slightest "provocation." Remember, they used the
violent nature of my crime, 7 years previous to my last TMU program, to justify assigning
the program, though no intervening disciplinary issues presented. The way I see it, firm
rebuttals cc:ing persons outside the closed circle are the only thing protecting me —- by
providing a record. Is your concern having your return address on the envelopes, or the
cost and inconvenience of copying? Or do you genuinely believe it's best for me to diffuse
the situation by receiving his last slight, as a gentleman, and not responding in kind?

Under separate cover yesterday I sent you scme information about Angela Davis
being scheduled to speak here at SCCC, and the DOC PREA Survey, which I sense will result
in the manipulation of data to include "Hispanics" with Whites, and thereby nullify its
real value. The form actually contains the guestion in another box, Hispanic, yes/no, but
the way its layed out I predict another massaging of the data like Thatcher did, despite
our proving they have the data to separate "Hispanic" from White. I had grave second and
third thoughts about revealing the information about homosexual activity, and felt I was
being somewhat of a "snitch" by doing so. I nevertheless resolved to proceed with the most
relevant information upon the pretext that Toastmasters is basically inaccessible to
heterosexuals because it is a notoriuos homo hangout, and more importantly, the related
homo grooming and cruising tolerance remains a grave, ongoing threat to White youth in
prison, who are further endangered by prison administrators' permissiveness emboldening
the homos toward potentially more dangerous activity. I still feel weird about it, but
I've made a rational decision that it was the right thing to do, and T set feeling and
tradition aside.

One of those mail rejection files might be the remainder of my seized property
after major hearing 10087 at WSP. It should be interesting to hear about them from you. I
enclose the rejection form from IM10, whom R2D2 was mistaken about, and seems to be
requiring long-term behavior modification for our entertainment.

Victim Awareness also seems to have crept back up on us and is reportedly being
held again here at SCCC. Please send me a copy of my letter to, and the response from, the
State Board of Community and Technical Colleges. I no longer have a copy and I need to
follow up on how it was re-instituted. I also need to write the persons the SBCIC
courtesy—-copied when responding to my inguiry. I'll alsc be needing another Brush Fires 6
in the next few correspondences to include in letters of inquiry regarding Victim
Awareness. With our new weapons of Official Misconduct and Fthics Board complaints,
perhaps we can get sufficient levels of goy review to shed light on the anti-White
machinations of 'jewish run prison camps' in the Peoples Republic of Washington.

Re the Angela Davis weircness, the most obvious and opposite foil is David Duke,
who I'll use merely for recognizability's sake, not because I co-sign for his character
issues. Fun to be had for everyone, I'm suce!

DOWZ & ORICN! Michael




